
40 kmh Speed Limit
for Scott Street,
Warracknabeal 

Have Your Say

Opens: Friday 28th March 2025
Closes: 5pm, Monday 28  April 2025th

Consultation period



Details

40kmh Speed Limit for Scott Street, Warracknabeal
 
Yarrimabick Council received a petition to install wombat crossings on Scott
Street, Warracknabeal. The Council supported the petition, applied for
funding, and successfully installed the crossings. Following the installation,
there was an expectation within elements of the community that the speed
limit on Scott Street would be reduced to 40km/h. Councillors have now
endorsed beginning a community consultation process to reduce the speed
limit in the interest of public safety.

The Wombat Crossings have been installed, assisting to improve public
safety. The crossings are supported with flashing lights, and tactiles will be
installed shortly to assist vision impaired residents and visitors, attempting
to cross the road.
The Chief Executive Officer has been approached by members of the
community, enquiring when the speed limit will be reduced as a further
safety mitigation measure.

It is proposed that Council support the communities request and reduce
the speed limit from 50km/h to 40km/h between the Scott and Lyle Street
roundabout and the Scott and Phillips Street roundabout.
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Community Consultation Survey
Consultation subject:  40kmh Speed limit for Scott Street
Warracknabeal 

Closing date: 5pm, Monday 28th April 2025

Full name:

Township:

Are you in Favour of changing the speed limit on Scott Street, Warracknabeal
to 40km per hour, between the Scott and Lyle Street roundabout and the Scott
and Phillips Street roundabout? 
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Yes

No



Is there anything else you wish to add regarding this proposal?

Please return this form by the due date to:

Yarriambiack Shire Council 
34 Lyle Street, Warracknabeal 
PO Box 243, Warracknabeal ViC 3393 
email: info@yarriambiack.vic.gov.au
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YARRIAMBIACK SHIRE COUNCIL
34 Lyle Street, Warracknabeal Vic 3393
T: (03) 5398 0100
F: (03) 5398 2502

www.facebook.com/yarriambiack

PO Box 243, Warracknabeal ViC 3393
E: info@yarriambiack.vic.gov.au
W: www.yarriambiack.vic.gov.au

www.twitter.com/yarriambiackshire

Have Your Say

Council values and acknowledges all feedback from the community and wishes to
thank you in advance for your input.

Residents can complete the survey relating to this community consultation via the
online form found at www.yarriambiack.vic.gov.au/Engage-With-Us/Share-Your-

Feedback, via the attached survey/in writing to the attention of the Chief Executive
Officer, PO Box 243 Warracknabeal, Vic, 3393. 


